
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Overbury Street 
Liverpool L7 3HJ 

Tel  0151 709 1698 
Fax  0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

Friday 19th May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/carers,  
 

We have nearly reached the end of our first summer half term, time seems to be flying 
by for us all.  
We started this week with a prayer assembly focusing on how our actions ‘should follow 
Jesus’ example and yesterday, all classes celebrated Ascension Day with a collective 
worship thinking about how Jesus made a promise to his friends; ‘I am with you always’. 
In addition, this week Oak and Sycamore class really enjoyed their visit to LIPA yesterday 
watching ‘The Whale’ performance.  
 

Mrs Hambleton had a lovely, emotional send off on Wednesday, our children put on a 
wonderful performance including a whole school guard of honour. We wish her lots of 
rest and happiness in her retirement.  
 

Well done to our Y2 children who have been completing their ‘KS1 SATS’ work this week, 
we are very proud of their hard work and progress. These will be used to support our 
teacher assessments and you will receive the standards in your child’s school report at 
the end of the school year. 
 

Our swimming team will be taking part in a LDSCA Swimming Gala next Friday 26th May, 
we wish our team lots of luck. Unfortunately, parents are unable to attend this 
gala due the size and space in the venue.  
 
Dates to remember:  
School closes for half term at normal time on Friday 26th May, we re-open on 
Tuesday 6th June.  
          
Thank you   
 
Mrs G Murphy  
 
Head Teacher       

St Anne’s Catholic Primary  

School 
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